
               What should the Oxford  
                  Region look like in the future?

You are invited to stop by and share your important ideas  
at the Oxford Region Public Open House at Penn’s Grove  

Middle School Cafeteria. Refreshments will be served.

Wednesday, May 28, 7-9 p.m.

                                  In 2024, residents responded to a public survey that would inform goals and  
                                objectives for the Oxford Region Multimunicipal Comprehensive Plan update.  
                                    Stop by and learn more about the survey results, draft goals and objectives,  
                                                and opportunities to stay involved with the future of your community.    

Did we hear you?
SCAN THIS QR CODE  
TO REGISTER

SCAN TO VISIT  
THE OXFORD  
REGION SITE
BELOW

https://chescoplanning.org/municorner/projects/oxfordregion/home.html


